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Dear Architectural Commission members ,

We are thrilled the Decuardiolas are moving to our neighborhood .We hope and trust that the new sidewall and hedge
heights of the North East corner of Tangier Ave of their proposed house will still allow us a safe view to the oncoming
traffic heading South on Lake way. We use Tangier avenue as our entry to North Lake way. The entry to Lake Way across
the street from their proposed house from the South West corner of Tangier is a good example of what is a difficult and
unsafe exit. Due to a high hedge Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Mimi and Leigh Mcmakin
Sent from my iPhone


